
*****
 

  

 
 

 

 

A Short Valentine’s Day Memory 

 

“As Valentine’s Day approached, I tried to think of 

an unusual gift for my husband. When I discovered 

that his favorite red-plaid pants had a broken 

zipper, I thought I had the perfect Valentine. I had 

the pants repaired and gift-wrapped. On the 

package I put a huge red heart on which I printed: 

My Heart Pants for You. I was the surprised one, 

however, when I saw the same heart taped to our 

formerly empty, but now overflowing, wood box. On 

it he had written: Wood You Be My Valentine?” —  

                                         Contributed by Mary Lou Pittman 

 

If you have a story you would like to share with 
your friends and neighbors give it to Debbie Smith, 
LEC to be submitted in the newsletter. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Willow Creek Management Team 

 
 

June Whitlock 

Healthcare Coordinator 

Kim Garcia 

Culinary Coordinator 

Tyrone Johnson 

Maintenance Coordinator 

Carol Tannehill 

Community Relations Coordinator 

Debbie Smith 

Life Engagement Coordinator 

 



 
 

 
Resident Spotlight 

 
This month’s resident spotlight is on 
Constance. 
 
Constance prefers to be called Connie. She has 
lived at Willow Creek for 2 years. She was born in 
Radcliff, Ky. She graduated from Radcliff High 
School. She has been a resident of Hardin County 
her whole life. She worked for Doctor Iqbal for 
over 30 years as his Medical Secretary.  
Connie has 2 sons. They are Barry and Joe and 
she has 3 grandchildren. Connie loves to help 
others, she enjoys reading books about mystery 
and romance, she loves being outdoors, gardening 
and she enjoyed sewing. She said she made her 
own pantsuits and she even made her own spring 
coat one year.  

 

 

 

 

 
Employee of the Month!!!!! 

 
Wendy is part of the housekeeping team.  She 
does an exemplary job in being attentive in 
completing her daily tasks.  Additionally, she 
functions as a Lead and has the responsibility 
of training new housekeepers.  She is easy to 
talk to, has patience, and shares the 
housekeeping duties in a professional manner.  
She also assists when called upon by directing 
vendors to various areas within Maintenance 
in the absence of the Maintenance 
Coordinator. She always displays a friendly 
and professional demeanor.  She often 
volunteers to assist in delivering packages and 
mail. Thank You Wendy for all you do for our 
residents and staff.  
 

 
 
 
 
 



  

 

Fun Times 

 
Mary’s Art Work 

 
Abbie and Elvis 

 
Carolyn and Bob celebrating the 

new year 
 

 

 

Willow Creek 
Transportation Schedule 
Monday 9 am till 1 pm 

Tuesdays No Transportation 
Wednesdays 9 am till 1 pm 

Thursdays 1 pm till 5 pm 
Friday 1230 pm till 430pm 

Please remember that if road conditions 
are hazardous at any time, appointments 

will need to be rescheduled to a later date. 
 

 
Please schedule your appointments within 

these transportation hours.  Thank You 

 

       
We are still working to make 

resident’s dreams come true at 
Willow Creek through our Dare to 

Dream program! 

We would love to hear from you if 
you have a dream idea for any of 
our residents! Please contact any 

team member with your ideas! 

 
 



 

  
 

  
 

 
       To Our Newest Resident: 

                        Joseph 

Joyce 
Linda 
Kent 

 

 
 

February Birthdays 
 

To our Residents: 
  
Shelby   02-08  
Robert   02-11 
Maxine   02-22                       
 
 

 

Willow Creek Senior Living 
108 Diecks Drive 
Elizabethtown, KY 42701 
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